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I am absolutely opposed to putting "temporary sites" for homeless populations in Colonel Summers
Park. I have owned my home across from this park for 20+ years & seen everything, both negative

& positive, happen here. We have no recourse or support from park rangers & with the dissolution of
the neighborhood response team we have no support for citizens. It is completely unacceptable to
take this beautiful park, that we in the neighborhood have invested time, energy & money in creating
a safe community. We are already surrounded by disabled vehicles & RV that leave trash, drug stuff
and much worse. We currently have a homeless man who likes to scream profanities by the
children's play area on a daily basis. | AM VERY OPPOSED to this option.
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